Friday 24th June

Highgate Primary School Weekly Newsletter Letter

B8 wwwhighgatebepschoolsorg §f  @HighgateSileby 01509 813368

ﬁ)ear Parents, \

It has been another very busy week this week as the children have all enjoyed their class swap and some of our old-
er children have also done their transition visits to secondary. Year 5 have also been exemplary in doing their
Bikeability. Next week sees another busy one with Year 4 out on residential at the start of the week and we have

some great news about swimming for next year too.  #- decivese J
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It has been a busy week at school this week especially with our Transition
Day for students Y5 Glider designing and testing activity




Miss Brodie's Book of the Week suggestion "The boy in 'l'he\
dress” David Walliams
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I enjoyed reading this with my children in )4"‘
the evenings. I thought there was a real |
lesson to be learnt in this book about ex-

pression and being true to yourself.
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Team Award of the week Achiever's of the week |

One of our lucky, talented students recently went to Barcelona to compete for her-
self and local Cheer team! They did absolutely amazing coming 1st and 2nd in their
two routines! Well done all...

ANOTHER HUGE well done to one of our students for getting his street dancing
award we have such a talented school!




Bikeability Yr 5
This week has been a hot one! The students have all done
really well, listened, followed instructions and have en-
Joyed this very important life safety skill.

(Y142 visit to Bosworth Battlefield - plans have been
confirmed for this day visit on 5th July. This is a polite
reminder for parents who still need to log into Parent
Pay to make ‘rﬁeir donations. Thank you in advance. J
\.

(Breakfast Club- price increase - Starting from Au- )
gust 23rd there will be a price increase to £3.50 per a
child per hour (includes breakfast). We realise this
cost may come at a difficult time however this is due
Yo increased costs. Children who have free school meals
\;‘/ill continue to get a discount at £1.50 per child per

our.
. J
[Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2.30pm - parent/carers of |
year 6 are able o attend please arrive at gate for
2.20pm Highgate is going to miss you all very much! |
\,

[Reports - look out for reports coming home this week.
Please return reply slips to acknowledge getting them.
(Teachers love reading the feedback... etc)
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@wimming - We are super excited to announce we have managed to secure ac-
cess to the swimming pool at Mountsorrel-Soar Valley on a weekly basis from next
year so intend to open up swimming for a longer period. All children from Year 2 up-
wards will be given the opportunity to swim
with school. It has been very successful for
the last two terms and great to see the chil- ;
dren's improvement and confidence grow!

\_

Menu Change Monday 27th will now be
pasta bake.




